

21 September 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers of All Year 9 and Year 10 Students

Year 9 and Year 10 Curriculum Information Evening Monday 8 October 2018

I have pleasure in inviting you to our Year 9 and Year 10 Curriculum Information Evening on Monday 8 October 2018. The event will run from 6.00pm - 7.00pm in the main hall, for families of students who have just begun studying in Year 9 and Year 10.

The aim of the event is to share with you details of the core curriculum content, explain how and when your son/daughter will be assessed, as well as the key activities that will be in place to support him/her in achieving his/her absolute potential. It will also be a useful time to discuss some key dates and answer any questions and discuss any concerns you may have. This event is not intended for students as it is an information briefing for families to keep you abreast of the work and conversations we have with them every day.

In order that we can ensure efficient organisation, please confirm your attendance by either emailing the school on enq@highwealdacademy.kent.sch.uk or telephone the school reception on 01580 712754 to let us know if you intend to attend the evening.

If you have any questions ahead of the event please get in touch with your son or daughter's Head of Cohort, Mrs Seddon, in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

L Barker [Mrs]

Senior Vice Principal

